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19/01/2025  21:23:492025/0014/P OBJ Stephanie Foster I am objecting to the length of time for the temporary period up to 2032. This would mean that Camden Town 

tube station will not be able to be modernised, made step free and able to handle the unsafe volume of people 

for another 7 years. This is not acceptable and the extension should be at a maximum of 2 years, taking the 

occupation to 2027.

Buck Street Market is the proposed new entrance for the Camden Town Underground station which is in dire 

need for renovation, increase in capacity, and modernisation:

1. Frequently the station is exit only on weekends due to overcrowding, and when the station is open for entry 

often the stairs are required to be used to access the platforms. 

2. There are major safety concerns with the escalators with too many people gathered at the bottom trying to 

figure out which of the 4 platforms to take or people walking across the escalators.

3. There is no step free access from street level to trains. 

4. The Camden Town tube station roof also is leaking and causing the station to close, the most recent 

incident 9th January 2025 morning.
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